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The fifth graders and their kinder-

garten buddies raised money to 

send a Build-a-Bear to a little girl 

in Oregon who suffered  burns in 

an accident . Bradley initiated 

sending cards  last month and the 

class decided they wanted to do 

more by sending a gift. 

Our annual Clover Run 5K actually fell on St. Patty’s Day this year and there was plenty of holiday spirit at the 

event!  We moved the race from downtown Portsmouth to our new school campus.  Despite the wind and  

chilly temperatures, 175 runners participated and others were there to volunteer or support. We would like 

to thank Jill McFarland for organizing the event and all of our sponsors, especially Mr. Jim Diamond & Ms. Bar-

bara Stewart for underwriting the event.   Thank you! 

The fourth grade class visited the 

new campus this week and they 

were so excited about the progress! 

They wrote a thank you note and 

collected money for a Dunkin Do-

nuts gift card for all the workers. 


